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DXC Technology Becomes Gainwell Technologies 
 
Attention Providers:  On October 1, 2020, DXC Technology sold their State and 
Local Health and Human Services business to Veritas Capital to form a new 
company, Gainwell Technologies.  Providers will notice the following changes in 
the coming weeks: 
   

• Providers will begin to see the Gainwell Technologies logo or the Gainwell 
Technologies name on correspondence.   

• Providers will begin to receive emails from the 
@gainwelltechnologies.com email address rather than the @dxc.com 
email address.   

• Providers will hear the Gainwell Technologies name when calling the 
Provider Assistance Center. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


